Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/23/2020 5:14:27 AM

First name: Bryon Last name: Pelzek Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Heber Wild Horse Territory,

Wild horses are one of the more incredible animals to see. I still remember the first time I saw them in Utah. I stared in awe as they ran along the side of the road, dust kicking up and a colt near its mothers side.

I am appalled that you would consider the culling of wild horses to reduce it's herd size. Displacement is not an answer either. Leave the horses alone. So many times government agencies become involved in nature and actually make things worse. A bug to control this insect now needs a different bug to control the bug that overpopulated killing the insect.

I am opposed to any changes in the Heber Horse Herd.

Regards,

Bryon Pelzek